
PUBLIC NOTICE

DEROGATION OF REGULATION TO ESTABLISH PREVENTIVE MEASURES FOR THE MANAGEMENT OF THE COVID-19 
PANDEMIC AND ADMINISTRATIVE PENTALTIES FOR NON-COMPLIANCE 

Pursuant to the powers and authorities conferred by Act No. 81 of March 14, 1912, the Secretary of Health proposes to 
repeal the Regulations to Establish Preventive Measures for the Management of the Covid-19 Pandemic and Administrative 
Penalties for Noncompliance Therewith, Regulation No. 9376 of April 29, 2022 and Regulation No. 9210 of August 21, 2020 
as filed at the Department of State.

The public is invited to submit comments during thirty (30) days from the date of publication of this notice, to the following 
address: a.ruiz@salud.pr.gov.
 
A public hearing will be held on May 27, 2022, at 9:00 a.m., via videoconference. To obtain the link to the videoconference, 
please send your request to the following e-mail address: a.ruiz@salud.pr.gov or call 787-765-2929 x 3410.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, May 13, 2022.

___________________________________
CARLOS R. MELLADO LOPEZ, MD.

SECRETARY OF HEALTH


